


● Any child who is 4 years old by December 31, 2024 can start 

Junior Kindergarten in September 2024.

● Please register your child online - click on the banner.

● Or visit Lynnwood Heights, call us at (416) 396-6430.

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/KindergartenMonth
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/KindergartenMonth
https://www.google.com/search?q=lynnwood+heights&rlz=1C1GCEB_enCA1021CA1021&oq=lynn&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUqBggAEEUYOzIGCAAQRRg7MhAIARAuGIMBGLEDGIAEGIoFMgoIAhAuGLEDGIAEMgYIAxBFGEAyDQgEEC4YgwEYsQMYgAQyBggFEEUYPTIGCAYQRRg8MgYIBxBFGD3SAQc4NjhqMGo0qAIAsAIA&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#


Hi Everyone,
It has been an incredibly busy school year, 
and as we approach its conclusion, I want 
to extend my warmest wishes to all for a 
restful and well-deserved break. I hope you 
take this time to relax, recharge, and enjoy 
the company of family, friends, and loved 
ones.

Best regards,
Joy Reiter



\Growth Mindset
The power of believing that you can improve
Carol Dweck researches “growth mindset” — the idea 
that we can grow our brain's capacity to learn
and to solve problems. In this talk, she describes two 
ways to think about a problem that’s slightly too
hard for you to solve. Are you not smart enough to solve it … 
or have you just not solved it yet? 



lynnwood 
superheroes



Help Ahead is the centralized phone line to access child, youth and family 
mental health and well-being resources in Toronto.  1-866-585-6486 
www.Helpahead.ca

Need immediate help?

If you or someone you know is experiencing a mental health or 
substance use emergency, call 9-1-1 or go to the emergency room of your 
local hospital.

If you need someone to talk to, consider reaching out to:

● Telehealth Ontario at 1-866-797-0000
● Kids Helpline 1-800-668-6868 or text CONNECT to 686868
● Bullying Canada 877 352 4497
● Suicide Line 833 456 4566
● Suicide Text 45645
● Canadian human trafficking hotline: 1-833-900-1010 
● 2SLGBTQ Youth line – 1-800-268-9688
● LGBT Youth line TEXT – 647-694-4275 (4pm-9:30pm)

http://www.helpahead.ca/
http://www.helpahead.ca/


/edit?usp=s
haring?

http://csw
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Leadership/Boardroom/Multi-Year-Strategic-Plan?
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17HSrERGMxkZDbFUF6E_Z1NsWmxqvF5qTFBfY7oHoKSc/edit?usp=sharing?
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17HSrERGMxkZDbFUF6E_Z1NsWmxqvF5qTFBfY7oHoKSc/edit?usp=sharing?
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZWedozpLliumVOj_CAr9gScXSbr-M5h0BmmMvcyILAA/edit?


http://csw
https://www.tandfonline.com/doi/full/10.1080/00131911.2024.2324154?s=09?
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To access the School 
Year Calendar, please 

click on the icon below 
for more information.

·   

   

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=tdsb.on.ca_mghnonscl4nqgp6vu5h104gbbk%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America%2FToronto


TDSB and Cellphones

To help reduce distractions in our schools, starting this September, we 
are denying cell phone usage during instructional time so that students 
can focus on getting back to basics and learning foundational skills like 
reading, writing and math.

Our youngest learners in kindergarten to Grade 6, who may have 
phones, will now be required to keep phones on silent and out of sight 
for the duration of the day.

For students in Grades 7 to 12, phones can be with the student. 
However, they will only be permitted during instructional time if explicitly 
allowed by the educator.

TDSB will also commit to having report cards include comments on 
students’ distraction levels in class. We recognize that some parents 
want to communicate with their children during school, and the policies 
listed above will still permit that during non-instructional time or when 
an educator gives permission.



 National Indigenous History Month 

June marks Indigenous History Month in Canada, a 
time to honour the rich cultures, histories and 
contributions of Indigenous peoples. As we reflect on 
the past, we also celebrate the resilience, strength 
and vibrant traditions that have endured through 
centuries.



        Italian Heritage Month 
Italian Heritage Month has been proudly recognized 
during the month of June at the Toronto District School 
Board (TDSB) since May 2012. The Province of Ontario 
also marks Italian Heritage Month and as a result the 
Italian Heritage Month Act was passed in 2010.

This year’s theme for Italian Heritage Month is Sharing 
Our Stories and Embracing Our Future/Condividere le 
nostre storie e abbracciare il nostro futuro.  

We are excited to share the many stories from Italian 
ancestors whose contributions helped shape our 
Canadian cultural mosaic. Italian stories and traditions 
reaffirm identity and connect us to one another. These 
stories allow us to walk for a moment in someone else's 
shoes, and to see ourselves in others. Stories unite future 
generations while they evolve and create new customs 
and traditions for us to embrace. Together, the past, 
present and future will redefine what it means to be an 
Italian-Canadian.

https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/10i17


    Portuguese Heritage Month         
Portuguese-Speaking Heritage Month is proudly 
recognized during the month of June at the TDSB and 
has been since 2011. The Province of Ontario passed 
the Celebration of Portuguese Heritage Act in 2001.

This year our theme is Unidos/United!

The contributions of the Portuguese-speaking 
community to Canada are significant as they include the 
arts, sports, music, culinary arts, and many professional 
contributions to education and medicine. Canadians, 
along with all TDSB students, staff, and its communities 
all enjoy the energetic and vibrant traditions that are 
shared through the customs of the Portuguese-speaking 
community. Over 1,400 TDSB students speak 
Portuguese as their mother tongue or as a primary 
language. Internationally, there are 250 million 
Portuguese-speaking people, making it the fifth-most 
spoken language in the world.

https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/01c22


               PRIDE Month 
June is Pride Month at the TDSB! It’s an opportunity to 
celebrate diversity and raise awareness among all staff 
and students about the rich culture and history of our 
LGBTQ2S community. The TDSB strives to be a leader in 
supporting our LGBTQ2S community. We continue to 
make changes at the system level to ensure an 
equitable and inclusive system for everyone.

This year, we celebrate entirely online but there's still a 
lot to learn about and participate in:

■ Read Director of Education John Malloy's recent 
article in #ASAAmag titled Safe Havens for 
LBGTQ2S Students which shows our system 
support is embedded in our daily work 

■ The TDSB's Professional Library has pulled 
together a list of resources to celebrate Pride, 
including an LGBTQ2S guide

■ Check out what's happening across the city in 
Virtual Pride by Toronto Pride

■ Join the conversation online and share how 
you're recognizing Pride Month this year with 
#PrideTDSB

Learn more about how TDSB recognizes Pride everyday.

https://bit.ly/39hZjKD
https://bit.ly/39hZjKD
https://twitter.com/hashtag/ASAAmag?src=hashtag_click
https://professionallibrarytdsb.wordpress.com/2020/05/06/pride-month-june-2020-tdsb-pridetdsb/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oiWaXVB-IhLTULqYx2dRlA82A_eT2RGDf2mZymu8FbU/edit
https://www.pridetoronto.com/virtualpride/
https://twitter.com/search?q=%23pridetdsb&src=typed_query
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Innovation/Gender-Based-Violence-Prevention/Pride
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June is PRIDE Month and our assembly 
was organized by Hiro, Nathan, Clarissa 
and Melissa



X Movement was a 
wonderful experience 



  Hooray for our 
  Volunteer Reading 
  Program! 



The Grades 5 and 6 Chess 
Club is so much learning 
and fun! 



*

    Here are some photos 

         for Father's Day.



                 Grade 2/3 
pictures 



*

       Parents are engaged 
       with their children 

    Enjoying 
    X Movement



Grade 4 and 5 in X Movement!



Grade 4 and 5 in X Movement!

Is that the CN Tower?



*Grade 4 and 5 in X Movement!

Collaborative 
Building



*Grade 4 and 5 in X Movement!



*

        S.K. Students Graduate!!

















*























      Congratulations S.K Graduates









Our Grade 6 Staff





Trustee Manna Wong spoke at the Lynnwood 
graduation and congratulated our class of 2024

RJ



Teachers Alexa Kim, Kim Ho and Siobhan Alexander 
welcome everyone to the grade 6 graduation





Miss Reiter addresses the graduates and their families



Teachers offer congratulations to the grade 6      
graduating class 2024





Our Graduates!!

























Congratulations Grade 6s



Hooray For The Grade 6s













                    We Are So Proud









Great success Grade 6s received their 
Certificates of Graduation









Grade sixes from Lynnwood are graduating









              Bravo To Our Grade 6 Graduates!!!









Grade 6s received their Certificates of Graduation



The  Valedictorian Shares Ideas With 
The Graduating Class



Grade 6 graduates are honoured for their accomplishments









         Hooray for our Grade 6 graduates







Grade 6 Graduation 2024 draws to a conclusion











We celebrate our EarlyON graduates













*
Lynnwood honours Eduardo Behar as he retires



*
Hooray for our regional track 
and field student participants



*



Bravo to our students who achieved 
excellence in the month of June

*









Grades two and three lead our end of year assembly.





Grades 2 and 3 celebrate 
Portugal

Grades two and three 
teach us about the 
character trait of bravery

Grades two and three teach 
about PRIDE Month



Well done to our grades five and 
six who participated in the chest 
tournament

Grades five and six participated in 
the chess tournament 



   The Students Had So Much Fun During Play Day





















                             Art Night
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PLEASE NOTE:
Out of respect for families who have 
not granted TDSB permission for 
media release, the students’ faces will 
be masked with a sticker.











    
      Grade 1



Students take turns guessing While Playing Action charades 
Our Student was pretending to be a dolphin







*              Grades 1/2



                                **







PLEASE NOTE:
Out of respect for families who have 
not granted TDSB permission for 
media release, the students’ faces will 
be masked with a sticker.



Grades two and three teach us about the character trait of bravery





    Grades 2 and 3 celebrate Portugal



Grades two and three teach about PRIDE Month







PLEASE NOTE:
Out of respect for families who have 
not granted TDSB permission for 
media release, the students’ faces will 
be masked with a sticker.



The students learn the twist









PLEASE NOTE:
Out of respect for families who have 
not granted TDSB permission for 
media release, the students’ faces will 
be masked with a sticker.



Well done to our grades five and six who participated in the chest tournament







PLEASE NOTE:
Out of respect for families who have 
not granted TDSB permission for 
media release, the students’ faces will 
be masked with a sticker.





Farm Animals and Habitats



Barrier Free Track and Field



Barrier Free Track and Field



Outdoor Fun



Outdoor Fun





X MOVEMENT



X MOVEMENT



X MOVEMENT



Students are enjoying some outdoor fun! 
We love to play in the sandbox.



YOGA TIME



COOKING



Barrier Free Track Meet

DD1 
& DD2



Students warming up by stretching, dancing and 
moving their bodies!



Students are trying out wheelchair basketball. It 
was challenging at first, but they got the hang of it!



Students try out golfing. They all had a blast trying 
to hit the golf ball towards their targets.



Students try out sledge hockey. One end of the hockey stick (with 
rubber grips) was used to push ourselves around. 

The other was used to hit the puck or ball.



Students try out various activities in the Milt Ottey OT Fitness 
Challenge. They had jumping, running, and even balancing.



Students went through an obstacle course. They had to crawl 
through tunnels, jump and make their way to the final mat!



PLAY DAY



The Grade 4/5 Class Is Learning The Twist















The Grade 6 Students Finish Creating            
Their Graduation Banners





















thank 
you!


